
 
 

RESPONSE TO COUNCILLOR QUESTIONS 
MEETING OF THE PORT PHILLIP CITY COUNCIL   DATE 16 NOVEMBER 2022 
 
Item 12.1 St Kilda Esplanade Market Annual Report 2021-2022 
 

Question from Councillor Pearl:  

Is there a current Strategic plan that the Esplanade Market is working towards? 

 

Response:  

Officers were in the final stages of a Strategic Plan for the Esplanade Market when COVID 
hit, and it was delayed as a result.  

The St Kilda Esplanade Market Manager will work with the Committee to review the drafted 
plan and will bring back to Council for consideration in the New Year.  

 

 

 

 

 

*Please note: answers to any questions in Public Question Time and Councillor Question 
Time which were answered at the meeting are included in the minutes of that meeting. 


